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This bill is poorly written. It actually removes choice from the customer which is what 

we ultimately want. SEIU is playing a game because they want union dues and 

actually do not care about PSWs or people with disabilities.  

 

There is no one that believes removing choice is what is best for customers with 

disabilities. I don’t understand the intent of this bill or any representative that would 

support this outrageous bill unless they were in the pocket of SEIU.  


